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1972 WL 25346 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
June 6, 1972

*1  Honorable Henry Mills
Comptroller General
Wade Hampton State Office Building
Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Mr. Mills:
You have inquired whether or not you should withhold income tax or other deductions from a $10,000 grant Governor West has
authorized to be made from his salary for school purposes to be applied as designated by the State Superintendent of Education.

In my opinion, it is not required by law that any deduction be made from this sum in the circumstances.
 Sincerely,

Joseph C. Coleman
Deputy Attorney General
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